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I would like to voice support for the Eugene Ems.  It's such a valuable resource in our 

community, not just for the entertainment of attending games with our kids, but also 

for the impact the team has on the community.  Every special event, the Ems are 

there.  They help to raise money for fundraisers, the work with the disabled 

community, and they support reading in our schools through their free ticket reading 

program.  Please support the Ems!   

 

Heather Hicks 


